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Elementary News
The 2022-2023 school year has taken off with a great start.  We are excited
to be back in the classrooms with our students.  It has been fun over the last
couple of weeks to watch the school transform into a vibrant community
again.  Walking the halls to the sound of children talking, laughing and
learning is awesome!  We will continue to put out this newspaper on a
monthly basis, but are still working on who the 4th Grade “Staff” will be.
Stay tuned to next month’s edition to see the hard work the students put into
this newspaper each month.

Dates to Know
● Sept. 5th-Labor

Day-NO SCHOOL
● Sept. 7th, 14th, 21st &

28th-Early Outs
● Sept. 12-16-

HOMECOMING WEEK
● Sept. 16th-

Homecoming Game
● Sept. 20th & 27th-TS

Bank Days

You may have noticed a few new faces in the
building, or even a new voice on the phone. We
would like to WELCOME the following staff to
Treynor Elementary.

Sarah Donham - Elementary
Secretary
Kelsey Winchell - Fourth Grade
Teacher
Sara Morales-Llan -
Paraeducator
Megan Kerkmann - Paraeducator
Jen Tiarks - Special Education Teacher Sub
Ardith Wellman - Kitchen Staff
Deb Zimmerman - Kitchen Staff
Jodi Baulder - 1st & 4th Grade Student Teacher
Abi Petersen - 3rd Grade Student Teacher

TS Bank will be here once again this year with their

weekly “Bank Days”.  This will once

again take place on Tuesday

mornings.  Remember to send

money for deposits with your

child(ren) Tuesday mornings.

If you are not already taking part in

this awesome opportunity, please

check into setting up an account for

your child(ren) so that they can participate in building

their own savings account.

The first day to deposit is September 20th.



Riddles:
1. What has to be broken before you can use it?
2. What is full of holes but still holds water?
3. There’s a one-story house in which everything is yellow. Yellow walls, yellow doors, yellow

furniture. What color are the stairs?
4. A man dies of old age on his 25th birthday.  How is this possible?
5. What has keys, but cannot open a single lock?

Homecoming Week will be the week of September 12th.  Here are
the dress up day themes for that week.  There will also be some

activities taking place that week, including the elementary’s
participation in the Pep Rally and Parade.

1. An egg   2. A sponge   3. There aren’t any, it is a one story house!   4. He was born on February 29th (Leap Year)   5. A Piano

REMEMBER…NO SCHOOL on Monday, September 5, 2022


